
CONSIDERING A PhD? 

INFO MEETING 

All potential applicants from disciplines under the 

AU School of Culture and Society (Institut for Kultur og 

Samfund) are invited to an information meeting on 

the PhD application process. 

Tuesday 3 Septem-

ber 2019, 9.15-11 

Building 1441 

Room 210

Applicants for both the 

4+4 and the 5+3 PhD 

programmes are wel-

come! 


